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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: RidgeRat10@aol.com
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2008 10:42 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Re: 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland Closure

Steven: Thanks for the "Update" 
Gary 
  
In a message dated 8/28/2008 5:51:10 P.M. Pacific Daylight Time, steven.plunkett@acgov.org writes: 

Gary, 

 

I have been working on a response to TCG (Woody Lovejoy) WP submission. You will have our comments next 

week. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Steven Plunkett 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94501 

510-383-1767 

510-337-9355 Fax 

steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
    __o  

 _`\<,_  

(*)/ (*) 

  

"The bicycle is a curious invention,  

The passenger is its engine." 
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From: RidgeRat10@aol.com [mailto:RidgeRat10@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 22, 2008 10:47 AM 

To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health 
Subject: 50 Hegenberger Loop, Oakland Closure 

 

Steven: I left a message on your voice mail this morning, since you were not in on Fridays. 

I wondered if you received the email from Woody, wherein he sent you the corrected signature page, and also 
sent it electronically, as required. I also asked if you finished the first of three submittals you were working on, 
Wednesday, and are we #2, or #3 on the stack now? Also do you have an estimated date for our work plan yet? 

thanks for your help. 

  

Gary Lyons, Partner, W.E.L. Partnership 

 

 

It's only a deal if it's where you want to go. Find your travel deal here. 

 
 

It's only a deal if it's where you want to go. Find your travel deal here. 


